
Covid safety:

In order to make the service as safe and comfortable

as possible, we will be limiting the number of guests

this year. We ask that all guests wear a face covering

for congregational singing and recommend that masks

are worn while you are in the church building unless

you are exempt.

Virtual viewing:

If you are unable to join in person, you can view a

service video from the comfort of your home any time

from 12:30, Wednesday 8 December through to the

end of the year via:

sailors-society.org/christmas
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12:30pm, Wednesday 8 December

All Hallows by the Tower, London EC3R 5BJ 

(recording available to view thereafter)

Join us at our Christmas Carol Service and

share in the joy of this special time of year. 

Enjoy carols, prayers, readings and a Christmas

message from All Hallows by the Tower

Church. The service will be followed by coffee and

mince pies.

Please RSVP by Friday 12 November 2021 to

enquiries@sailors-society.org

https://sailorssociety.createsend1.com/t/t-e-cdtjlht-akddiidtu-j/
mailto:enquiries@sailors-society.org

